18 April 2019

A Chara,

Kindly take notice that a Special I\/Ieetiné:] of the Cobh Municipal District will be held
in Committee on Tuesday next, 23" April, 2019, at 10.00 a.m. at Floor 2

(Extension) Meeting Room, County Hall, Cork, for the transaction of the following
business:-

1.  Consideration of Town Development Fund Allocations 2019

Yours sincerely,

Péaraig Lynch
Municipal District Officer.



